

# **SOUTHWEST HOMELESS COALITION REGIONAL COMMITTEE**

**Regular Meetings -2<sup>nd</sup> Thursday of the month**

**March 8<sup>th</sup> 10:00 am -11:00 am**

**Rapid Rehousing Selection Committee Meeting held 11:00-12:00 pm**

## **MINUTES**

**Meeting at Jackson County Family Resource Center cancelled due to phone and internet outage. A webinar/phone conference was held at the scheduled time.**

### **Attendance:**

<b>Keri Guidry</b>	<b>Lauren Zatoshinsky</b>	<b>Cecelia Crawford</b>	<b>Destri Leger</b>
<b>Pat Meeks</b>	<b>Marilyn Chamberlin</b>	<b>Ricky Hill</b>	<b>Sarah Martin</b>
<b>Judith Alvarado</b>	<b>Juleah Berlinger</b>	<b>Ashley Freeman</b>	

### **STANDING AGENDA ITEMS**

- 1. Introductions/ Attendance**
- 2. Approval of Minutes /Review of Action Items**
  - a. February minutes have been amended to correct Judith Alvarado's misspelled name.**
- 3. BoS Steering Committee meeting highlights –Destri Leger**
  - a. Upcoming webinars**
    - i. HMIS End Users Webinar - March 15th 1:00-2:00**
    - ii. County of Service Webinar – March 29 10:00-11:00**
  - b. Point in Time count changes**
  - c. Introduction of Funding and Performance Subcommittee**
- 4. Rapid Rehousing**
  - a. Follow up on outreach for RRH grant transfer**
    - i. Macon Program for Progress, Jackson County, Evergreen and Hinton Center have all been given RRH information.**
- 5. Coordinated Assessment Update**
  - a. SSO-CE Grant discussion**

- i. As Coordinated Assessment Subcommittee members, Juleah or Monica's agencies, Meridian & VAYA, would be the first choice to take on SSO grant. They will report back if their agencies have any interest in taking on this grant.
- ii. Having another agency apply for the grant was also discussed.

**6. PSH Update**

**7. Agency Report Outs**

**8. Review Survey results**

**A. Specific survey results can be found on the accompanying slides from the meeting. All surveys and results are available for review upon request.**

**9. Community Outreach**

**A. Survey results show that the majority of committee members would like to see more community outreach and participation in the Regional Committee. A few options were briefly discussed but ultimately a subcommittee will need to be put in place for this goal to be achieved in a reasonable timeline.**

**10. OTHER AGENDA ITEMS**

- a. Kim Crawford to attend May Homeless Coalition meeting to give information/answer questions re: ESG